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Senate Public Health and Welfare
SB 63, Proponent, Written testimony only

Chair Gossage and Committee Members, 

I am a proponent on SB 63. Our tax payers dollars must not be used on gender transitions. We must 
protect our children from these harmful treatments and procedures. We must hold Doctors accountable 
for breaking this law. The patients must have a way for recourse personally against any provider of 
these harmful treatments.

Please Pass out favorably SB 63.

Thank you,
Debbie Detmer
KS GOP Delegate
kcjewel56@gmail.com


